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First Annual Christmas Village

Gloucester Township to hold Christmas 

Voillage at Veterans Park

PAGE 4
2022 Mayor’s Toy Drive
The drive began, call for appoinments

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

November 17, 2022
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Registration Open!

 Glendora Girls Athletic League spring 2023 

registration now open. Winter workouts be-

gin in December.

	 Mayor David Mayer and Township Council are excited to 
announce that Gloucester Township will be hosting its very own 
Christmas Village at Veterans Park on December 11th, 3pm-9pm.
(Continues on Page 2)

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
TO HOLD 

CHRISTMAS VILLAGE

https://blaccandleco.com


GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP TO 
HOLD CHRISTMAS VILLAGE

Over 80 vendors have registered so far! 
The open-air holiday market will sell Christmas décor, gifts, 
Christmas trees, jewelry, and more at Veterans Park with live 
music and food trucks bringing on holiday cheer. Santa will also 
be on the premises for you to take a quick holiday photo; and free 
rides on the Carousel and Dizzy Dragons will be available for 
our little ones as usual!

In keeping with tradition, Mainstage choir will perform at 6:00PM 
followed by our annual Tree Lighting Ceremony at 6:30PM.
Stop by the GT tent for free hot chocolate and cookies!

ATTENTION VENDORS!
If you would like to be a vendor for the Gloucester Township 
Christmas Village, please fill out the vendor application below. 
The deadline to submit your application is Monday, December 

“Our Gloucester Township Police Patrol and School Resource 
Officers periodically and randomly follow our buses on their 
way to school and their way home to help ensure our students 
are safe. Distracted driving may result in passing a school bus 
with it’s red lights on could place our children in harm’s way. 
Having the officer follow the bus also provides an extra layer 
of security.
Our officers will also occasionally stop at bus stops to interact 
with the students to further enhance the relationship between 
those students and our officers. It is all part of our Glouces-
ter Township Police Community Relations efforts to enhance 
the relationship with our community that we proudly serve,” 
Gloucester Township Police Department.

Exciting news! 
The Carousel & Dizzy Dragons are back in town!
Come out and enjoy the rides which are FREE!!

https://forms.gle/MPyUeU28txQTuJM96


Support local athletes at Timber Creek Bag Bingo Night on De-
cember 9th at 5:30 PM.

Sign up HERE.REGISTRATION OPEN!

SAVE THE DATE: 
DESIGNER BAG BINGO!

Registration for Glendora Girls Softball is open!  GGAL is a girl’s 
fast-pitch softball program that was established in 1974 for  girls ages 
4 through 18. The league is one of the oldest girl’s athletic associa-
tions in Gloucester Township. Their practices and games are held at 
the Glover Field Sports Complex located in Glendora on Evesham 
Road across from Triton High School or the Lakeland Complex in 
Blackwood.  
Visit their website at www.ggal.org to complete the 2023 spring reg-
istration or email them at ggalsoftball@gmail.com for more informa-
tion.  
The league is also looking for new coaches and board members!  Vol-
unteers who coach or join the board and fulfill their responsibilities 
for the entire season will get free registration at the end of the season.  
Register soon!  Spots are limited and players must be signed up for 
the spring 2023 season to begin the winter workouts in December.  
Come join GGAL’s winning program!  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemQDQhcmbB_i06HuSR4NVcWfAYiuNteV8fRyx5LmLWoxu0-g/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3cN5s_8pP6GlJoywejqzw_ID0sDO0BI4agCv2rd1E53cjrhnC76xk004I
https://www.ggal.org


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Mayor’s Toy Drive
 Mayor’s Toy Drive has started this week and residents, busiensses, 
and organizations are invited to donate new toys for this needed and 
worthwhile activity. Please call 856-228-4000 ext 3249 for appoint-
ments to pick up toys for your child!

Commissioner Virginia Betteridge, liaison to the Camden County 
Department of Health and Human Services, advises municipalities 
that the region will be under a Code Blue Advisory starting TO-
NIGHT, November 17th, into the morning of Tuesday, November 
22nd.
The Health Officer has issued the Code Blue advisory for Camden 
County effective from 7 PM to 7 AM, beginning November 17th 
and ending the morning of November 22nd. Temperatures during 
the code blue will drop as low as 25 degrees. 
Please note that the new after-hours code blue emergency hotline is 
2-1-1. For more information, click here.

CAMDEN COUNTY ISSUES 
CODE BLUE

https://www.camdencounty.com/camden-county-health-department-issues-code-blue-95/?fbclid=IwAR2OK_zwSd4EoGG1_DSW1RX7bxchIObV2Hx8MXOLfRR44ZEMVZ2vst5rsxg

